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CFA Statement on FDA Food Safety Modernization Act 

Consumer Federation of America commends the Senate HELP Committee for reaching a 

bipartisan agreement that should remove any further barriers to bringing S. 510, the FDA Food 

Safety Modernization Act, to the floor of the Senate in early September. At a time when 

bipartisanship is in short supply, this is a notable achievement. 

We are extremely disappointed that the Senate, in order to reduce the estimated cost of the 

legislation, reduced the frequency of FDA inspections of food processing facilities. Regular and 

frequent inspection is a basic part of prevention. 

Inspectors are cops on the beat—checking to be sure that corporate process controls are operating as 

intended.  Even the most sophisticated and well intentioned company can make a mistake and history 

shows some plants are careless and not concerned with protecting their customers.   

 

CFA advocated increasing the number of inspections that were required in the bill reported by the 

Committee last year.  Instead, the Senate has reduced the frequency to once every five years for high risk 

plants and once every seven years for other facilities.  

 

Despite our dismay with this glaring weakness, CFA supports passage of S. 510 and will encourage our 

members to communicate with their Senators urging its passage.  We believe that establishing an 

affirmative legal mandate for FDA to prevent foodborne illness will help save lives.    

 

# # # # # 

 
The Consumer Federation of America is an association of nearly 300 nonprofit consumer organizations 

that was established in 1968 to advance the consumer interest through research, advocacy and education.  

 

 


